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ANNUAL NOTIFICATION TO PARENTS 

 

The School Board seeks to keep students, parents and the public informed of their rights 

and responsibilities. The district will comply with federal law to ensure parents, guardians 

and adult students receive annual notices on the following topics, as required by federal 

law: 

 All notices as required under No Child Left Behind 

 All notices as required under the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act 

 All notices as required under the Protection of Pupil Rights Amendment 

 All notices as required by Child Nutrition Programs 

 All notices as required by the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act 

 All notices as required by the McKinney Vento Act 

 All notices as required under Non-Discrimination under Title IX, Section 504, Age 

Discrimination Act, Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act 

 All notices as required by the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act 

METHOD OF NOTICE 

The standard method of the school district is to send notices to parents, guardians or 

adult student and through postal mail. The School Board also recognizes the legal right of 

parents, guardians or adult students to receive annual notices from the district or school 

by electronic mail in lieu of regular mail. In order to receive notices by electronic mail, the 

parent, guardian or adult student must provide the school an electronic mail address to 

which the notifications may be sent. 
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